
Notice 

Compliance of Government of Pakistan’s Notifications 

issued under United Nations Security Council (UNSC) 

Resolutions 

Dear Customer, 

In the light of SBP instructions issued vide BPRD Circular No. 09 of 2019. 

In case of any wrongful or inadvertent freezing of your account(s), you 

may apply in writing for de-listing to Government of Pakistan through 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs (United Nations Division) or to the UN’s 

Ombudsperson, as the case may be.” 

 

For contact details, visit http://mofa.gov.pk/contact-us/  
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